PORTSMOUTH ABBEY SCHOOL

August 28, 2013

Letter of Recommendation

We at the Portsmouth Abbey would like to thank you and commend Atlantic Abatement
for a job well done.

Your professionalism and eye for detail was greatly appreciated. Your expedient efforts
did not go unnoticed. Your ability to adjust to changes that occur in every project
without any additional cost along with your competitive pricing has been instrumental in

making this project a success on every level,

We are particularly impressed that you were able.to save the trees that abutted the
building on all sides as well as the one in the center courtyard during the demolition of

the building,

We are looking forward to working with Atlantic in the future.

Sincerely,
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Paul Jestings
Director of Operations
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